PROPERTY LEAD MEMBER BRIEFING

16th December, 2011

Meeting commenced:
10:05 am
"
ended:
10:30 am
PRESENT:
Councillor David Lancaster - in the Chair

Councillors Paula Boshell and John Ferguson
Rob Pickering - Assistant Director, Economic Future
Mark Rayner - Senior Principal Surveyor

Andy Howitt - Assistant Director, Culture and Leisure 

Shirley Lundstram - Arts and Cultural Development Manager 

Mike Relph - Senior Democratic Services Advisor 

73.
IMPROVEMENT AND EFFICIENCY PROGRAMME – BROUGHTON RECREATION CENTRE 

The Strategic Director for Community Health and Social Care and the Strategic Director of Sustainable Regeneration submitted a joint report outlining proposals for the Fit City Broughton Recreation Centre.  

RESOLVED:  THAT the reported be noted and the matter be revisited at a future Lead Members Briefing.  

74.
SALFORD CITY ACADEMY 

Councillor David Lancaster asked the Strategic Director for Sustainable Regeneration to look at other possibilities as whether it will be possible for Salford City Council to release an area of land on Buckthorn Lane, Eccles, so as to assist with their proposal to create a new Sports Academy. 

75.
ECCLES TOWN HALL 

Councillor David Lancaster reported that, it had been indicated that the anticipated funding in relation to the refurbishment of Eccles Town Hall may now not be forthcoming and asked the Strategic Director for Sustainable Regeneration look into this matter at the earliest opportunity, with a view to developing contingencies.  
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